From: Helen Krieger

To: HRULES Exhibits

Subject: In support of HB4167

Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 9:35:55 PM
Hello,

Please accept this as a statement of support for HB 4167. Passing a

Clean Energy Jobs act now is of utmost importance. Everyday in the news,
I hear of new evidence of climate change that is escalating and
shepherding in new exhibits of weather, water, and fire emergencies and
disasters.

I am very frightened for the future of children and young people and am
writing this plea motivated by a desire to slow, stop, and reverse the
damage my and other generations have done to the delicate balance of our
earth's life giving forces. We only have ourselves to blame and now

must act and act quickly to make amends. We CAN'T be the last
generations to live in comfort knowing that our younger survivors will
face unimaginable circumstances. Sacrifice is a word that is avoided in
discussing corrective actions, but it is a stark fact that WE ALL must

be willing to give up our wasteful, extractive ways for the benefit for
those who follow us.

Therefore, | support this bill. If it means this bill or Senate bill
1530A has to be referred to the voters, so be it. That is not my first
choice but we are out of options and time. Tick Tock........
Respectfully,

Helen Krieger

2353 NE 13th Way

Hillsboro, OR 97124
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